QUEEN ELIZABETH’S GRAMMAR SCHOOL
FAVERSHAM

Examinations - Review of Results
Advice from Queen Elizabeth’s Grammar School

e The school will review all grades that have been awarded at A Level and GCSE.

e |f we think that there is an anomaly with your grade, you will be contacted directly to
discuss this and we will advise you upon the next actions that you should take.

e Please be aware that in all other circumstances the decision to request a review of
marking is yours. Teachers do not have the capacity to review student papers
within the required exam board deadlines and will therefore not be able to advise on
individual papers.

e |tis very important to remember that grades can increase or decrease following a
marking review. Unless you are extremely close (2 marks or less) to an upper grade
boundary, requesting a review of marking is always a potential risk to your overall grade,
as the marks awarded might be lowered during the review process.

e We would advise that you check the grade boundaries to help you make an informed
decision, you can do this by clicking the links below to the various exam boards.

e Our advice is to be cautious about requesting a review of results, unless you have
been contacted directly by a member of staff.
JCQ - Post Results Services 2024

Pearson - A Level Grade Boundaries

AQA - A Level Grade Boundaries

OCR - A Level Grade Boundaries

WJEC- A Level Grade Boundaries



https://www.jcq.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/JCQ-Post-Results-Services-2024.pdf
https://www.jcq.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/JCQ-Post-Results-Services-2024.pdf
https://qualifications.pearson.com/en/support/support-topics/results-certification/grade-boundaries.html?Qualification-Family=AS-and-A-level
https://www.aqa.org.uk/exams-administration/results-days/grade-boundaries
https://www.ocr.org.uk/administration/grade-boundaries/
https://www.wjec.co.uk/home/student-support/results-day/

